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Statement of Work for Ricardo González Méndez, Ph.D.

The University of Puerto Rico Medical Sciences Campus (UPR-MSC) and the Pittsburgh Supercomputing Center (PSC) will work together, under the auspices of MARC grant T36-GM08789 from NIGMS, to introduce a Bioinformatics Course at the UPR-MSC. To assure that the UPR-MSC has appropriate resources, the NIGMS grant includes a subcontract for the UPR-MSC to cover the expenses associated with a liaison to work with the appropriate PSC staff.

The liaison has a critical role in each of the three phases of the project, including coordinating all interactions between the UPR-MSC and the PSC. Professor Ricardo González Méndez has been identified as the liaison for the UPR-MSC.

First, the liaison will identify 6 - 10 faculty members from the UPR-MSC (and other UPR campuses if appropriate) to participate in the development of the Bioinformatics Course. He will, along with some of these faculty members, attend the two-week summer Bioinformatics Workshop to be held in Pittsburgh in the summer of 2002.

Second, the liaison and appropriate PSC staff will co-teach the on-site Bioinformatics Course at the UPR-MSC and will participate in the evaluation of the course and in selecting student participants for the student internship at the PSC the following summer. This will include making arrangements for suitable computer laboratory and lecture facilities on-site. The liaison will perform any and all required tasks to have the course registered officially at the UPR-MSC.

Third, the liaisons will also attend the part of the student summer internship in 2003 that overlaps the Bioinformatics Workshop and will assist in presenting their experiences from the previous year to the participants in the current Bioinformatics Workshop. During the second year the liaison will consult with PSC staff as needed to present the on-site Bioinformatics Course a second time.

The UPR-MSC and PSC are dedicated towards developing a sustainable Bioinformatics Program at the school and to work towards collaborations between the two institutions.

Ricardo R. González Méndez, Ph.D.

Associate Dean for Academic Affairs

Professor of Radiological Sciences
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